
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU)

Participation in the proposed IPCEI “Hydrogen Mobility and Transport”

To whom it may concern,

The province of Zuid-Holland hereby confirms the intention to participate in the IPCEI “Hydrogen Mobility

and Transport”. In case of acceptance of the proposed IPCEI by the IPCEI-coordinators, it is our

intention to cooperate with all partners within the wave and provide all necessary documents for pre-

notification.

Our project NL 22/ RH2INE Kickstart IWT supports the objective of developing and introducing hydrogen

in the European transport sector in the IPCEI "Hydrogen Mobility and Transport" through the

contributions presented in the attached Project Questionnaire.

We declare that this MoU is non-binding, constitutes an indication of intent only and creates no liability

or obligation of any nature, and does not commit the parties to any exclusivity. We may withdraw from

this MoU at any time without cause and without incurring any liability to each other or to any third party.

Insofar any claims/rights are excluded.

This letter does not create any partnership, joint venture or any similar entity or relationship. The

province of Zuid-Holland through its execution does not incur any financial liability towards any party

involved in the above mentioned IPCEI proposals.

Kind regards

Jeannette Baljeu

Regional minister 


